
From: Gardner, Mike  

Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 7:05 PM 

To: Cruz, Adolfo <AdCruz@riversideca.gov> 

 

 

Adolfo, 

 

I received this nice email regarding one of your staff who it appears we are losing. 

Please make sure she sees how much she is appreciated by this group.  

 

Mike  

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: "Patricia Shearer"  

Date: Wed, Mar 15, 2017 at 6:31 PM -0700 

To: "Gardner, Mike" <MGardner@riversideca.gov> 

On behave of the Women’s Fairmount Golf Club, we want to acknowledge Cheryl Stuck 

for her tremendous guidance and assistance during and after the formation of our 

women’s golf club.  She provided direction and information on whom to contact, what 

we needed to do, time frames and any other necessary information.  Further, since the 

start she has continued to provide us with additional feedback and much appreciated 

advice to help the club run and function smoothly.   

 

We know she is leaving the City of Riverside employment, and we wish her all the best in 

her new assignment, but she will be sorely missed by us.  We always look forward to her 

smiling face and friendly greetings on Monday mornings.  She is such as asset to the City 

of Riverside and, as I am sure you know, you will be losing a valuable employee.  Her can-

do attitude, expertise and dedication, I’m sure, will serve her well in her new role. 

 

Please ensure Cheryl receives a copy of this email. We sincerely want her to know how 

much she has helped us and how valuable she has been to us. 

 

 

 

Patricia Shearer 
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